
      

 
 

LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS
®
 

O F  T H E  U N I T E D  S T A T E S  

 
1 73 0  M  S T RE E T  N W    S U I TE  1 00 0    W AS H IN G T ON ,  DC  20 0 36 - 4 50 8  

P h o n e  2 0 2 -4 2 9 -1 9 6 5    F a x  2 0 2 -4 2 9 -4 3 4 3    E m ai l  l w v@ l w v . or g    w w w. l w v . or g  

 
 

  
July 10, 2014 

 

To:    Members of the U.S. Senate 
 

From:  Elisabeth MacNamara, President 
 

Re:  Support the DISCLOSE Act, S. 2516 
 

The League of Women Voters strongly urges you to support the DISCLOSE Act, 

S. 2516, which would restore transparency to U.S. elections.   

 

In the 2012 national elections, more than $300 million in secret contributions went 

to elect or defeat candidates. This massive influx of secret money was the natural 

result of the Supreme Court’s deeply flawed ruling in Citizens United v. Federal 

Election Commission and ineffective regulations by the Federal Election 

Commission (FEC) which allow corporations of all types, unions and wealthy 

individuals to make unlimited secret contributions to efforts seeking to elect or 

defeat federal candidates.   
 

This is unacceptable in a democracy. Secret money has no place in America's 

elections. Voters deserve to know the sources of funding for election advertising.  

Voters have a right to know -- whether it is a corporation, union, trade association, 

or non-profit advocacy group making unlimited political expenditures and 

influencing elections.  

 

The most important thing we can do to preserve the integrity of our electoral 

process is to increase transparency and let the sunlight shine in. Disclosure is the 

key to allowing voters to make their own decisions and will guard against the 

inevitable corruption that comes with secret money.   

 

The proposed DISCLOSE Act builds on requirements already approved by the 

Supreme Court.  In fact, the Court in Citizens United pointed in the direction of 

enhanced disclosure when it said that disclosure is important to “providing the 

electorate with information.” It also supported disclaimer requirements “so that the 

people will be able to evaluate the arguments to which they are being subjected.” 

We couldn’t agree more. 
 

Fair and clean elections, determined by the votes of American citizens, should be 

at the center of our democracy. Enhanced disclosure is the most basic step toward 

protecting the role of voters and ensuring that they can make informed decisions.  
 

The League of Women Voters strongly urges you to support quick action by the 

Senate to enact the DISCLOSE Act this year. 

 

President 

Elisabeth MacNamara 

Atlanta, Georgia 

 

 

Vice President 

Toni Larson 

Denver, Colarado 

 

 

Secretary 

Karen Nicholson 

Midland Texas 

 

Treasurer 

Patricia Donath 

 

Directors 

 

Peggy Appler 

Charleston, South Carolina 

 

 

Chris Carson 

Burbank, Califorina 

 

 

Connie Ferguson 

Kalamazoo, Michigan 

 

 

Rosalee Keech 

Montville, New Jersey 

 

 

Anita Loch 

Whitewater, Wisconsin 

 

 

Anne B. Schink 

South Portland, Maine 

 

 

Linda P. Wassenich 

Dallas, Texas 

 

Barbara Zia 

Mount Pleasant, South Carolina  

 

 

Executive Director 

Nancy E. Tate 

mailto:lwv@lwv.org

